
Fra:                                              Momina Junaid <MOMJ@equinor.com>
Sendt:                                        mandag 24. januar 2022 07:25
Til:                                               Bærum kommune Post
Emne:                                        Slippery
 
Kategorier:                              K
 
Hi,
 
From bus stop to Equinor building its to much slippery (foothpaths). Could you please put some small 
steiner on footpaths  so we can walk safely to work? I slipped now twice and its very dangerous.
 
Thanks in advance
 
Regards
Equinor staff
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